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To the Parents of Ms. MacDonald’s 1st grade class,

	This letter is to inform you of what Ms. MacDonald has planned for the first grade parties.  There will be five parties total; each including healthy snacks, desserts, crafts, and games. Parents are always welcome to attend all parties which will last between an hour and an hour and a half.
	In order to cover the cost of the parties, we are asking for a $20 donation for the whole school year. Please turn in the money by Friday, October 24 in an envelope labeled “Homeroom Parents”.  If there are any issues bringing in $20, please let us know and we will cover you, or any donation will be appreciated.  Here is a list of the parties with projected dates.  More details and reminders will be sent home about a week prior to the parties.    
Halloween  
Wednesday, October 31
*A costume parade will be after lunch and a party will follow. Students bring their costume to school in a bag.  They will change after lunch.

Winter Celebration Breakfast
Thursday, December 20
*The kids wear their pajamas to school.

Valentine’s Day Pizza Lunch
Wednesday, February 13th 

Birthday Bash
At the end of April

End of the Year Picnic
Thursday, June 13 (last full day of school)

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  If you have any questions or concerns please call or email.    Dhekra Mufadhal (Maria’s mom) (313) 641-3828 thikram@gmail.com,
Fatme Hijazi (Adam’s mom) (313) 231-2224 fatme_87@hotmail.com and Razan Alhaddad (Mila’s mom) (216)570-4689 razalhaddad@yahoo.com
					
			
Sincerely,
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